
 
 

 

Neurology Residency Newsletter September 2014 

“BREAKING NEWS…. TPA TATTLER…… BREAKING 

NEWS” 

Welcome to our new residents!! 

      

Marianne De Lima, MD     Somphanh Khousakoun, DO 

 

     

Fatima Sakho, MD     Mary-Ann Fares, MD    

   



 
 

      

   

Congratulations to Dr. Mike Pizzi, DO for 
matching with Mayo Clinic Jacksonville 
for a Neurocritical Care Fellowship 2015-

2016. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Neurology residents and their 

research accomplishments. 

Congratulations to Dr. Bobby Mannel on being selected 

for poster presentation at the 2014 American Neurological 

Association’s Annual Meeting in Baltimore, Maryland.   

Abstract titles: 

AND 

 

 

As well as his poster presentation at the 2014 

Florida Society of Neurology Annual Meeting 

in Orlando, Florida.  Abstract title: 

“Enterobacter Cloacae Endocarditis 

Presenting As An Ischemic Stroke” 

 



 
 

Congratulations to Dr. Adil Zia on being selected for a platform 

poster presentation at the 2014 Florida Society of Neurology Annual 

Meeting in Orlando, Florida.   Abstract title: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

“Cytomegalovirus Ventriculitis and 

Polyradiculomyelitis: Case Report and Literature 

Review” 

AND 

 

“The ‘Neon Ventricle Sign’ of active 

contrast extravasation during CT 

angiography in aneurysmal subarachnoid hemorrhage” 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Photo from the FSN-left to right: Dr. Saada (PGY4), Dr. Sanders (Associate 

Professor of Neurology), Dr. Mannel (PGY3), and Dr. Zia (PGY4) 



 
 

Congratulations to Dr. Mary-Ann Fares on her poster 

presentation at the 2014 Florida Society of Neurology 

Annual Meeting in Orlando, Florida.   

Abstract title: 

“Isolated Inferior Rectus Weakness as the 

Solitary Manifestation Of Thiamine 

Deficiency In a Patient With Diplopia” 

 

 

 

      


